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LED Virtual Clerk Training Presentation - Festivals & 

Retail Establishment Permits 

 
Dear Liquor Stakeholders, 
 
The Liquor Enforcement Division thanks all liquor stakeholders for their participation 
and thoughtful questions during the virtual clerk training on festivals and retail 
establishment permits. The presentation from the training can be found at the link 
below for reference. 
 

Virtual Clerk Training - Festivals & Retail Establishment Permits 
 
Please note that a correction has been noted on page 19 regarding serving sizes after 
further consultation with the sponsor of HB23-1061.  
  
If you have any questions regarding this announcement, or you have any problems 
accessing the presentation materials, please email dor_led@state.co.us. 
  
Thank you, 
 
Colorado Liquor and Tobacco Enforcement Division 
 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__r20.rs6.net_tn.jsp-3Ff-3D001zoGgQ-2DQm9-2DHnoYVszMa0cH0DPGrF-5FVebfzcoQ84E9b3D149ruDHgU-2D3rZZyg9fUdx-2DoQv6kclG95wnb1BsqmhkqKt72d7dGSl0z-5F-5FacMfMt4ApnNpXKrv-2DA-2D59fve2gwpG8rfugYheW5gNdR7bkNUKDhAQtz8uTWzqCoS3fhCZVU1PHkN0MX5qlIOx8GdrqNCqL2EhSbnE1J3SU0QzANKJ3koVUBZKMjfBMn3vD5bKjZWxDd46gdSu6Qpb-2DKsG-2DJflZg3nhD9QiyJz1iwZiyQM-5F6f1DUO0N7MJjU3boBnwA-3D-26c-3DUdhtIJ6OnZLl1XzvdQ4iuu46D5rKzpsbjuPyZRncnjUOgs1PTyXSIQ-3D-3D-26ch-3DfzCDB4ayipGNpsQgMfFUwUX0c-2Do4yC-5Fku9O5cPy0bg015FmtlEs9fw-3D-3D&d=DwMFaQ&c=sdnEM9SRGFuMt5z5w3AhsPNahmNicq64TgF1JwNR0cs&r=lIHNEsCw213ZMDJxGiOza7wa_2EtO5s3Hv2IWTPPT1E&m=hSLDjFrHbzYlN2ZpnboSHX6R3DdJjVrYrlowpJW1npRtQmExJRNUHwp4Zw7jmk6_&s=5XnUE_2eZJVR6rRn5G8q2RDVWoQAhwFYshfHPjSHdmQ&e=
mailto:dor_led@state.co.us

